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GED CLASSES OFFERED AT ST. CASIMIR’S WOODBINE 

 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the 
Neighborhood Outreach Center, 308 Clay Street, Woodbine (located at the “St. 
Joseph” building of St. Casimir’s Church) is now partnering with Cape May 
County Technical School District in their GED classes. 
 
The Center is sponsored by the St. Vincent DePaul Society. The Center is open 
Monday and Wednesday from 9:30 to noon and Tuesday and Thursday from 
8:30 to 11:30. 
 
Pretesting for the GED is available as well as transportation to the Technical 
School for the final test. 
 
Classes are free, and are one-on-one teaching. To register for classes call 609-
374-5670. 
 
“I encourage everyone needing to complete this phase of their education to take 
advantage of this sterling opportunity, and I express appreciation for all of those 
involved in offering it.  
 
“Given these trying economic times, having a high school equivalency diploma 
will be a plus in the completive job market. Once the economy begins to bounce 
back, having a high school equivalency diploma will put individuals into a better 
position for employment opportunities,” completed Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
 
 
 
 


